
Registered Charity Number 1169352 

 

 

 

Supported by 

 

On Saturday 1st April Thirsk Library will become Thirsk Community Library! You 

may not notice much has changed but from April 1st the Library will be run by 

volunteers with support from North Yorkshire County Council.  Please join us on 

Saturday 1st April to celebrate this event. 

The Mayor of Thirsk, Councillor Derek Adamson, will be cutting the ribbon at 

about 09.30 and we are hoping there will have been a surprise visit from Thirsk 

Yarnbombers! There will also be an opportunity to support the library by joining 

The Friends of Thirsk Library. 

Even if you don’t want to borrow or return any books, come in and talk to the 

volunteers and share with us your ideas of how the library can become a hub of 

the community in Thirsk and the surrounding villages. 

The library will be open as usual from 09.30 to 12.30 on Saturday and we plan 

to continue or even extend the normal opening hours in the future. 

We are still looking for more volunteers to help in the library. To find out more, 

please contact: 

Tel:  Thirsk Library 01609 534589 
Email:  info@thirskcommunitylibrary.org.uk 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/thirskcommunitylibrary 
Website:  www.thirskcommunitylibrary.org.uk 

Or call into the library.  

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday 1st April. 
 

Opening Event 
Saturday 1st April 
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